
Dave Timms SMEDG Summer Harbour Cruise – 2019 

 



 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 
 





 

 

 



 



 













 

 



and from Tully Richards… 

 

 

Thanks to everyone, especially the creator David Timms, and the Organisers from 

the SMEDG Committee and the AIG folk for looking after the registrations. Looking 

forward to seeing everyone again for the Mid-Year Cruise. 


